
From: Huber, Debra J. [mailto:dehuber@nd.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 2:04 PM 
To: Burks, Deborah 
Subject: North Dakota Exemption - Central Georgia Technical College 

 
Dear Ms. Burks: 
 
Central Georgia Technical College is exempt from regulation by the North Dakota State Board for Career 
and Technical Education.  NDCC ch 15-20.4-02(6) exempts institutions “established, operated and 
governed” by a state. 
 
Thank you for your inquiry. 
 
 

Debra Huber 
NDCTE 

701.328.2678 

dehuber@nd.gov 

http://www.nd.gov/cte/ 

 
 

mailto:dehuber@nd.gov
../../../../Documents/Bluetooth%20Exchange%20Folder

